National Boat Safety Week Dunedin Proclamation May 14th, 2024



Some of our C. G.aux members attended the Dunedin proclamation event for National Boat Safety Week on May 14th at the Board of Commissioners meeting at Dunedin City Hall

Aux members attending are from right to left, Tom Doyle, Gary Walkup, Scott Birdwell, Gordon Thomas, David McGee.

We presented the City of Dunedin with the book "Guardians of Guadalcanal" about a C. G. hero Douglas Munroe who placed himself in the line of enemy fire to save his group on the Solomon Islands. We also presented the city with one of our challenge coins.





Gordon Thomas, FC receiving the NSBW proclamation.